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5 February 2020                                   CTP/2020/P/VP/023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardian, 
 

Step Up of Precautionary Measures for 2019-nCoV 
 

 

You would have read from MOE Press Release 

https://www.moe.gov.sg/news/press-releases/additional-precautionary-measures-

against-the-2019-novel-coronavirus-infection that schools will be taking additional 

measures to minimize congregation of students in large numbers. 

 

Starting from today, the school has implemented the following precautionary 

measures against the spread of 2019-nCoV.  

 

1. The school will not be holding Morning Assembly in the courtyard. Clementians 

are to report directly to their classrooms for the singing of National Anthem and 

Pledge taking. Recesses have been staggered. 

 

2. Mass cohort activities will be suspended or cancelled. More information on 

level-related activities will be communicated to the parents/guardian of the 

respective cohorts in a separate notification.  

 

3. All visitors to the school will need to have their temperature checked and 

declare their travel history at the security post before entry to school is allowed. 

Morning car drop-off and after-school pick-up will proceed as usual, if you do 

not exit from your vehicle. 

  

CCAs and after-school programmes will carry on until further notice. Please be assured 

that adjustments to reduce group size of the activities will be made where necessary. 

 

MOE is constantly reviewing precautionary measures to ensure that our schools remain a 
safe and healthy learning environment for all our students. It is important to ensure that 
our Clementians practise good personal hygiene, be socially responsible and always look 
out for and support one another. If your child is unwell, please bring him/her to see a doctor 
and rest at home until he/she fully recovers before returning to school. 

Let us work closely together for the well-being of our Clementians. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Chia See Chew, Albert 

Principal 
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